
Notice of Electronic Medical Record System Update 

 

To enhance our medical services and ensure a safer healthcare environment, we will be 

updating to a new system starting Saturday, June 1, 2024. We apologize for any 

inconvenience or disruptions this may cause to our patients and appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 

The following issues may arise immediately after the update: 

 Increased wait times at reception, during consultations, and at checkout. 

 Potential delays in processing payments, requiring some patients to pay at a later 

date. 

 If operational or system issues occur, our system personnel may need to enter the 

consultation rooms. 


